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Our Neighborhood Easter Egg Hunt and Park Key Fob Pickup Was a Fun Time For All . . . 

We received a lot of great feedback from the homeowners, and the kids had a great time searching for the Easter 
Eggs! Many homeowners said they would like to see more activities in the future so the Rembrandt HOA Board 
Members are working with one of our residents on the next event – Memorial Day Cook-Out at the Park! We’re 
planning a potluck dinner, 3 legged race, sack race, even an outdoor movie under the stars.  Keep an eye out for 
more details to come. Thanks everyone for your help to make our first event so successful! 

Our new Park Gate Lock is installed and your new key-fob is waiting for you . . .  

The new Park Gate Lock will help reduce the vandalism we’ve been experiencing and ensure that only dues-paying 
residents are enjoying the facilities we’ve invested in. The Rembrandt HOA Board of Directors and homeowners 
would like to thank our fellow resident Greg Hyde for volunteering his time and materials to install the lock. If you 
didn’t pick up your key-fob at the Easter Egg Hunt event you can go to our HOA Management office to pick it up or 
come to the Memorial Day Cook-Off later this month and pick it up then. Just be sure to bring a Drivers License if 
you’re a homeowner and if you’re renting also bring a current utility bill. 
 

Please Be On The Look-Out . . .  

One of our fellow residents has lost her cat and would really appreciate it if we could 
keep an eye out for her. She's a 12 year old calico cat with white chest, belly, and 
legs, orange, black, and white back and head with a black smudge next to her nose.  
Please email RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com if you have seen her. 

 

Attention All Neighborhood Watchers . . . 

There are new posts to the NeighborhoodWatch page of our website 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home. Just click More... in the Pages & Links section and look under 
Neighborhood Watch and Vandalism Investigations and Pictures.  
 

Been To The WebSite Lately? 

If you’ve visited our community web site 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank 
you very much! But you haven’t added yourself to the Our Neighbors 
section yet! By adding yourself you will be listed in the Our Neighbors 
section and the site will remember your Home page automatically. 
Please show your support for this important tool by clicking              
Add Yourself Now! in the Our Neighbors section on the right side of 
the home page. 

 

 

 

 This newsletter was created by a Rembrandt Neighbors’ website member. The Rembrandt Neighbors’ website and this newsletter are not affiliated with the Rembrandt 
HOA. Questions/comments regarding the website or this newsletter (or to stop receiving this newsletter) should be sent to: RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com 
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